
 

 
 

Students Living Outside Florida 
Important Notice Regarding Distance Learning 

 
Recent activity at the federal and state levels has prompted U.S. colleges and 
universities to comply with authorization requirements in each state to which they 
deliver instruction. Currently, Pensacola State College is authorized to provide distance 
learning courses and programs to students in the states listed below only.  Contact 
information for consumer protection within the student’s home state is also provided. 
However, should the need for conflict resolution arise, students should first attempt to 
resolve the issue with Pensacola State College directly (850-484-1751).   
 

State Consumer Protection 

  

Alabama 800-392-5658 

Arizona 800-352-8431 

California 916-431-6959 

Colorado 720-508-6000 

Georgia 770-414-3300 

Hawaii 808-974-4000 

Illinois 217-782-2551 

Kansas 785-296-2215 

Louisiana 225-342-4253 

Michigan 303-541-1602 

Mississippi 800-281-4418 

Nevada 702-486-7330 

New Jersey 609-984-3738 

New York 646-428-3900 

North Carolina 919-962-4558 

South Carolina 803-737-2281 

Tennessee 615-253-8874 

Texas 800-621-0508 

Virginia 804-371-2285 
 

 
Questions?  Please call 850-484-1751 
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